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Sept. 25, 2020 

 

Orange County Superior Court’s Statement Regarding Civil Unrest  

 

Santa Ana, CA – The Judicial Officers of the Orange County Superior Court, as a result of recent racial 

and civil unrest in our nation, overwhelmingly approved this week the statement below, reaffirming 

the court’s obligation to treat all persons equally under the law:  

We, the Judges and Commissioners of the Orange County Superior Court, remain committed to 

providing fair and equal justice under the law for every person who enters our courthouse doors 

regardless of race, ethnicity, gender, religion, socioeconomic status, sexual orientation or identity.  

We will vigilantly work to ensure that equality and inclusion is a reality for all, every day in our court. 
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